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Update: Counterfeit Parts

Recently, Government Security News published an alarming
article under the headline, DARPA to look for hidden entrances in
commercial IT devices. Given that DoD has placed considerable
emphasis on Commercial Contracting, it is not surprising that
DoD would have an interest in ensuring supply-chain security for
commercial products as described in the GSN article but the
final sentence of the following paragraph, the fifth in the article,
is shocking.
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